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News from Environmental Health & Safety at PSU
https://www.pdx.edu/environmental-health-safety/

Have a suggestion for a lab safety topic?
Email: lindsah@pdx.edu 

Lessons Learned
A lab incident recently occurred that involved 
a researcher mixing solutions outside of  a 
fume hood in the wrong sequence of  events.  
Sulfur dioxide fumes were unexpectedly 
created.

Luckily this was a near-miss and no lasting 
effects were noted.

Make sure to always thoroughly read 
experiment protocols before proceeding 
with any procedures.

Need to report a lab incident?

Click on images to learn more 

Message From the 
Chemical Hygiene 

Committee

•Always be aware of  your 
surroundings and other 
activities in the lab
• Be aware of  chemical 
incompatibilities
•All chemicals should be 
appropriately stored at any 
time when they are not in 
use.
•Secondary containment 
must be used whenever 
appropriate.
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